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Edward A. Greenhalgh
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Waterloo, Ontario

Dear Mr. Greenhalgh:

This is a reply to your letter of the 20th of May. I found your project well worthy of pursuing for a Ph.D.
program. It is both interesting and has good prospect of proliferating into clinically relevant problems. Unfortunately
funds for salary support are not immediately available to consider your acceptance into the Ph.D. program. If,
however, you are capable of obtaining salary support from some agency.e.g. NSERC or MRC, I would gladly consider
your application for Ph.D. studies in the Department of Pharmacology.
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